

WEST VIEW SHORES CIVIC ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 2022

Winter has brought us snow and ice, but spring is just around the corner. The community is quiet during the winter but still beautiful. We've had ice on the bay and the eagles continue to fly overhead along with ducks and geese.

DIRECTORY IS NOW ONLINE

At the most recent community meeting everyone agreed that putting the directory online was a good idea. We have now accomplished that task. Many thanks to Judy Ryzner for keeping the data base up to date and to Marion Bowman for putting it together online. The effort to obtain advertising and the cost of printing has become burdensome. Also, almost as soon it was printed it was out of date. We will now be able to update it regularly as needed.

The directory is **PASSWORD PROTECTED AND IS FOR WVS PROPERTY OWNERS ONLY**. Please do not share the password as we do not want the information to be available to solicitors and advertisers. The password will be changed annually and will be provided in the maintenance fee invoices.

To access the directory, go to the West View Shores website (www.westviewshores.org) and click on Home. Drop down to the Directory. Enter the password and click on Enter. The password is case sensitive. There are two listings: alphabetically and by street address. The directory can be downloaded if you want to have a paper copy. Please see your maintenance fee invoice for the current password.

DREDGING

Dredging of the channel began in mid-January and is scheduled to be completed in March. This annual dredging keeps the channel open for ship traffic and is conducted by the Corps of Engineers contractors.

UPCOMING EVENTS

SOCK BURNING AND SOUP MUG IN will not be held as scheduled in March. Many people continue to be concerned about being indoors with lots of people due to the corona virus. We hope to be able to return to normal next year.

ROAD CLEAN UP

Road clean up is scheduled for April 16 weather permitting. Watch for an email and the sign at the community entrance for an announcement. Clean up is from community entrance to the water treatment building on Pond Neck Road. Come out and help if you can.

SPRING MEETING MAY 21

Spring meeting will be May 21 at 9 AM at the Community Building. Agenda and information will be posted online prior to the meeting. Major beach clean up is the same day and does not need volunteers.

MAINTENANCE FEE INVOICES

Maintenance fees are due by May 1. We will appreciate your prompt payment. We work to keep expenses down and it is up to all of us to pay our fees.